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To: Committee, Gambling Reform  
 
Dear Committee members,  
 
I find the rise in gambling advertising sickening. Waterhouse and his ilk should have no 
place in pushing this socially corrosive rubbish down our throat. I noticed the blasted TAB 
advertising during last night’s soccer game. My stance is that gambling advertising should 
just be banned outright. It is an obnoxious development and should have no place in our 
society. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jim Russell 
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